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Dear Members of the Senate Committee On Finance and Revenue: 

 

I would like to ask you to support SB 1507.  The Oregon Tax payers have voted 

against added taxation for many years.  This CAT tax has already cost the 

community I live in to lose the pharmacy at the Local Bi-Marts.  

I would like to see our state work towards making it easier for good businesses to 

thrive, and want to come to Oregon. 

 

Thank you for considering my opinion. 


